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Destruction of Data from Closed Cases

The Computer Crime Center will be implementing the following changes in an ongoing effort to
reduce data storage from device extractions on cases from 2018-2019 that are closed due to
SLED’s completion of the work requested. Computer Crime Center performed the requested
extraction, provided the requesting agency the report, returned the item(s) examined,
documented Computer Crime Center’s efforts, and closed the Computer Crime Center’s file on
the case.

e Accordingly, Computer Crime Center will begin to delete all stored data from CLOSED
Computer Crime Center’s cases from 2008-2019.

¢ If you wish to have a copy of your agency’s old data, please contact the SLED
Computer Crime Center at 803-896-7901 to arrange a drop off an external drive.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the SLED Computer Crime Center at 803-
896-7901 or Lieutenant Britt Dove at 803-896-7917, dbdove/@sled.sc.gov
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